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April 27, 2020

Secretary Rachel Levine

Pennsylvania Department of Health

8" Floor West, Health and Welfare Building
Harrisburg, Pa. 17120

RE: Requesting Cambria County to Reopen with the Southcentral Region

Dear Dr. Levine:

I write today to request that Cambria County be reclassified into the Southcentral region when
considering who can safely begin reopening their economies during the COVID-19 pandemic.

As I explained Friday during our briefing, I am concerned that Cambria County, which has had just
21 cases to date, is included in a region with major population centers that have been hard hit by the
coronavirus. Cambria County’s case numbers are far more akin to Bedford and Blair counties in the
Southcentral region, both of which also have had just 21 cases. Residents in my district are more
likely to work or shop in these neighboring counties than in Allegheny or Westmoreland, which
further bolsters the case for our addition to the Southcentral region.

I understand the department has used the Bureau of Community Health Systems map to divide
Pennsylvania into six health regions for many years. As you so often note, however, this is a “novel”
coronavirus — it is new and unprecedented. As such, I believe reconfiguring new health regions
specifically for the phased reopening of our state would better serve the residents of Cambria County.

I am eager to see Cambria County businesses safely begin to reopen when it’s appropriate, so | urge

you to reclassify Cambria with its more similar neighbors rather than holding us back because other
counties will recover more slowly.

Sincerely,

Frank Burns
72" Legislative District

Ce: Mr. Mike Brunelle, Chief of Staff, Gov. Tom Wolf
Mr. Dennis Davin, Secretary, Department of Community and Economic Development
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